
To Whom It May Concern,  

I support the use of settlement funds for habitat acquisition and restoration and strongly support the 
acquisition of Termination Point which was nominated for small parcel acquisition in 1994.  

Please do everything possible to persuade the owner to sell it so protection from their future 
development plans can be assured. There is little public land on our road system and we now have to 
obtain permits and pay Leisnoi to hike on any of their property. Access to Termination Point is very 
important to our community and it would make a great State Park.  

 

Sincerely,  

Margie Draskovich  

3511 Tugidak Court  

Kodiak, AK 99615 


